
                                  STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                     SELECTMEN  

             MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 12, 2015 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Steve Goldsmith and Bruce 

Smith.  

The selectmen will meet with the Budget  Committee on Thursday January 22, 2015 at 7:00 P.M. at the 

town hall. 

Bruce Smith responded to a phone call regarding a rental assistance for a resident paid to the landlord 

on December 15, 2014 in the amount of $270.00. 

Michael Bently requested information about the water bill for 50 Village Rd. Surry Nh. He was referred 

to Karen Hagin of the Surry Village Water Co.  

The selectmen signed the letter to Max Wing declining his elderly tax exemption because he is no longer 

a resident. 

The DES has issued the permit for the Surry Dam Rd. repairs.  

The selectmen discussed the held over balance for the Pond Road repairs. Jay Croteau will contact the 

Rillings for their permission to accept the Graz Engineers revision to begin the next steps.  

Bruce Smith met with Greg Heyn of the DRA on Tuesday Jan 6, 2014 for the current use review. Mr. 

Heyn was pleased with the updated current use records and commented on how many owners had 

completed their surveys. Only two landowners did not complete the survey. Forms and blank maps are 

in the folder to for their use should they choose to comply. 

Bruce Smith also spoke with Grey Heyn who stated  the mapping should  correspond to the lot 

designation.  

Jay Croteau contacted  Tim Bievenu to sign his application. He will need to be responsible for the 

recording fee of $16.49 at the Registry of Deeds to have it recorded.  

The selectmen do not have the Fire Report and the Town Clerk’s report for the Town report. 

The selectmen worked on the budget.  

The application  for General Assistance has been updated by Bruce Smith.  



Jay Croteau motioned to accept the updated applications for General Assistance. Steve Goldsmith 

seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to accept the updated guidelines.  

The selectmen discussed using the Gerowt fund for a sexton’s shed.  

The selectmen discussed the balance sheet and the overlay.  

Steve Goldsmith motioned to adjourn. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

 


